From: James Choe <jchoe@bayareametro.gov>

Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 12:46 PM

To: Albert, Peter (PRT) <peter.albert@sfport.com>

Cc: Joel Mandella <jmandella@bayareametro.gov>; Gee, Jennifer (PRT) <jennifer.a.gee@sfport.com>;
Beal, Kimberley (PRT) <kimberley.beal@sfport.com>; Benassini, Rebecca (PRT)
<rebecca.benassini@sfport.com>; Aicardi, Robert (MTA) <Robert.Aicardi@sfmta.com>; Malone, Rob
(MTA) <Rob.Malone@sfmta.com>

Subject: 2023 MTC Parking Management Capital Grant Award Notice - Port of San Francisco

Hi Peter,

Last week, the Metropolitan Transportation Commission approved the Parking Management Capital

Grant award for your project, and | would like to congratulate you on a successful application! Thank
you for your time in applying and providing the follow-up information. You can find the Commission

memo and supporting documents here.

Next steps:
e Attend the kick-off on Tuesday, July 25", 3-4pm (Zoom link below and calendar invite to
follow). The meeting will review program goals, requirements and funding obligation process
0 Feel free to forward the invite to your colleagues who will be assisting in the project and
obligation process
e If you are unfamiliar with the funding obligation process, please review the information below.
We will be reviewing the process in the kick-off and answering questions

Lastly, | would like to introduce you to Joel Mandella (jmandella@bayareametro.gov) who will be
managing the MTC Parking Management Program, including the grants (I will be focusing on developing
our Transportation Electrification program). Please reach out to him with questions or support going
forward.

Thanks, and we look forward to supporting you on this project!

James
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